
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2021-12-29-040 
 

 

To  : PMA Component Society Presidents 

From  : PMA National Commission on Elections (COMELEC) 

Subject : PMA National Comelec Hour : Debate 

Date  : December 29, 2021 

Dear Colleagues: 

Good day! 

As we approach the PMA elections, most of you are asking the kind of leadership will the 

PMA have in the coming fiscal year. We are giving all the PMA members to witness and 

participate in the debate of our Candidates running for the positions of Presidents, Vice 

Presidents and National Treasurer.  

Here is the opportunity for you to be a part of the said activity. We would like to solicit 

questions that you like our Candidates to answer during the debate. 

We are inviting all Component Societies to submit your questions for our candidates. 

All questions must be sent to philmedas@yahoo.com and to be submitted on or before the 

following dates: 

  January 8, 2022 (Saturday) – National Treasurer 

  January 15, 2022 (Satuday) – Vice President 

  January 22, 2022 (Saturday) - President 

   

We look forward to receiving your submissions.  

 

 

ARLENE S. BESA, MD, MHM 
Chairman 
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